
 
 
 

 
December 17, 2014 
 

 
TO:  THE DISTRICT BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
  of Valencia College 
 
FROM: SANFORD C. SHUGART 
  President 
 
RE: REQUEST TO DESIGNATE $300,000 FROM FUND BALANCE FOR 

INTERNATIONAL VILLAGE AT OSCEOLA CAMPUS 
 
Valencia College requests that the District Board of Trustees designate $300,000 from the 
undesignated fund balance to establish an International Village at the Osceola Campus using portable 
classrooms.  Programming would be similar to that provided at our Center for Global Languages at 
the West Campus. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDED ACTION: 
 
The President recommends that the District Board of Trustees of Valencia College approve the 
designation of $300,000 of undesignated fund balance to establish an International Village at the 
Osceola Campus using portable classrooms as presented.   

 
 

 
 
______________________________________________ 
President  


